
INVITATION TO BIDDERS 

 
Sealed Bids for the CITY PARK TRACK AND PARKING LOT IMPROVEMENTS 
PROJECT will be received by the City of South Padre Island, at the office of the City 
Secretary, located at 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas, 78597, Via 
U.S. Mail, Express Mail or Hand Delivery on December 22, 2014 until 10:00 a.m.  All 
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time. 
 
Copies of the bidding documents may be obtained at the Office of the Department 
of Public Works, located at 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, at no charge 
Telephone No. (956)-761-8159   
 
One (1) pre-bid conference will be conducted by the Owner on Monday, December 
15, 2014 at 10:00 am. The pre-bid conference shall be conducted at City Hall, 2nd 
floor at 4601 Padre Blvd., South Padre Island, TX 78597. 
 
Any questions regarding this project, please contact Armando Gutierrez, Jr., P.E. at 
956-761-8159. 
 
 
CITY OF SOUTH PADRE ISLAND 
 
Armando Gutierrez, Jr. 
Public Works Director 
     

 
 


